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The institute observed Zero Shadow Day on Friday, 18
th

 August 2023 at 12:24pm. This is the 

day when the Sun is positioned directly overhead, resulting in an interesting effect: People walking 

along the streets find it challenging to perceive their own shadows. Students of BCA II Batch A 

organized the event under the guidance of class coordinator Dr. Suvarna Patil. Institute director Dr. 

Pallavi Jamsandekar, Vice Principal Dr. Pratap Desai, Head of Computer Application department 

Dr. Rajendra Pujari, teaching staff and student participated in the event.    


